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Wednesday Halal lunches 

 
          
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are receiving an increasingly high number of Halal orders for children who do not require 

Halal on a Wednesday. Halal is an option reserved for those with religious beliefs only. 

We are restricted with the amount of Halal meat that we are able to order each week. 

Therefore, if you have ordered the Halal option and your child does not require this for 

religious reasons then we will change your child's option as we do not have enough to 

cater for everyone. 

You can order or amend orders up until 8.30am that same day. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr N Richardson 

Head Teacher  

 
 

 


